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CHARLiOs MEMORIAL FOS 3|TAL
HIGHLAND AVENUE AT NEW BOSTON ROAD

FALL RIVER, M ASS ACHUSETTS O2720

(617) 679 3131

September 9, 1987

John R. White, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety Section C
Division of Radiation Safety & Safeguards
Region I

631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia. PA 19406

RE: Docket No. 030-01875
License No. 20-05691-01

Dear Mr. White:

We are writing this letter in response to violations found during
an inspection on May 27, 1987.

ITEM 1
Radiation Safety Committee Meetings will be he2d as required but not
less than once per quarter. The last meeting was held on 9/2/87.

ITDI 2

Constancy checks are now performed on each day that the dose calibrator
is used for measurement of clinically used doses.

ITEM 3
| It is now being documented that the final source container for packages

is being wipe tested and the package itself is being surveyed before
disposal.

ITEM 4
The wipe test results are now being recorded in terms of dpm. It has
been verified that the Ceiger counter used for this purpose is sensitive
enough to detect 100 dpm and a conversion factor is applied to the epm
reading.

As of the date of this letter of 9/9/87 we are in full compliance,
i
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Sincerely,
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